
 

 

Delayed Provider Payments for Medicaid 
November 4, 2021 

 

This week’s Medicaid payment cycle will be delayed by up to two (2) business days.   

 The payment delay impacts electronic payment and accompanying remittance advices, for the Medicaid 
line of business only.   

Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island sincerely apologizes for this inconvenience.   
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